
In this week’s 

newsletter: 

 Golden Book 

 Prayer Club 

 Assembly 

 Breakfast Club 

 Uniform Offer 

 Staying Safe 

Online 

 Diary Dates 

 Woking FC 

 Swimming 

 Family BBQ 

 Masked Ball 

Silent Auction 

 PTA Golf Day 

 Pantomime (oh 

yes it is!) 

 Allsorts Holiday 

Club 

Good morning and welcome back to the final half term of the academic year.  Time is 

just flying by at the moment and the diary is full!  I do hope that you all had a good half 

term break.  

 

This week, Year 6 have been busy undertaking Bikeability on the local roads.  Thanks to 

everyone who has given way to the groups who've been out cycling.  This course 

provides a really great basis for those moving on to secondary school in September.  
 

We are busy planning for next year and I am busy organising staffing for September.  I 

will write to you as soon as we have finalised all the plans.  As always we are so lucky 

with the staff teams we have here at Pyrford who show dedication and commitment, as 

well as being so flexible with their time!  

 

We had class photos taken this week on Wednesday so will get these out to you as 

soon as we receive them back from the photographer.  

 

Behind the scenes here we are busy working on our budget for submission to the 

EFSA.  This is proving exceptionally challenging, as it is for all schools who are facing the 

challenges of serious budget cuts.  Our drive is always to provide the very best 

educational experience that we can for your children and we are uncompromising in our 

standards.  Your support through the PTA though is very much needed and appreciated 

more than ever during this challenging financial climate.  This week you should have 

received an email from the PTA who have a few remaining spaces at the upcoming 

Ball.  Full details about the Family BBQ on Friday 6 July are included in this newsletter.  

 

Next week we welcome our new parents to the school.  I am sure many of you will 

remember the 'information overload' meeting!  If you have any top tips as parents of the 

school, please do drop me an email so that I can share these nuggets of information.  

Transitioning into school is not just a big deal for children - many parents find it hard 

too.  

 

Work hasn't stopped here for our pupils as we continue to plan, teach, monitor and 

assess through to the end of term.  In fact, I am expecting external moderators in school 

this morning to spend the day moderating the writing books of pupils in Year 6 before 

final submission to the DfE of their data.  Pupils in years 1, 3, 4 and 5 will undertake our 

termly assessment week which will then be reported to you in your child's report at the 

end of the year.  Mrs Little and I are currently preparing ourselves for the mammoth job 
of reading and commenting on 512 reports once they have gone through all the quality 

assurance checks by teams at the school. 

 

I hope you all have a good weekend and the sun manages to put in an appearance for 

you.  

 

Best wishes,  

 

Kathryn Krynicki 

Headteacher 

8 June 2018 

Pyrford Church of England Primary School 



Squirrels -  James Poole for talking about his rocket 

in Show & Tell, and Sienna Cottrell for being a kind 

friend. 

Hazel - Suvan Khadka for trying really hard with his 

writing. 

Beech - Max Brownlie for some brilliant number work 

- well done! 

Chestnut - Zainab Atiq for working really hard with 

her phonics. 

Oak - Beth Williams for excellent writing about 

sharks. 

Cedar - Rhys Goslett & Louie Lorch for working really 

hard with a partner to investigate Maths. 

Hawthorn - Yusuf Hussain for trying really hard with 

his writing. 

Elm - Winnie Symes for fantastic work in Maths, 

including work with fractions and telling the time. 

Juniper - Selznick Edward Raja for a carefully 

painted Egyptian portrait. 

Maple - Sam Platts for writing a wonderfully 

persuasive letter. 

Alder - Grace Lockwood-Cowell for great work on 

woodland habitat classification in Science. 

Larch - Morgan Goslett for excellent statistics work 

in Maths. 

Cherry - Billy Lambert for a thoughtful prayer about 

tolerance. 

Rowan - Stephi Curtis for producing some fantastic 

work on mountains. 

Willow - Saleem Zafar for excellent work with 

fractions. 

Laurel - Zahra Rashid for a traditional Japanese 

watercolour painting. 

Holly - Maeve Allington for a traditional Japanese 

watercolour painting. 

PRAYER CLUB 
Thursdays, 3:15 - 3:45 pm 

Every week is for all ages and parents 

welcome.  We do a creative prayer 

activity and have a chance to pray for 

a specific year group too - next week 

i t ’ s Year 5. 

Please note that Breakfast Club opens at 7:45 am.  

We are not able to let children in before this time. 

Many thanks for your understanding. 



This week we have checklists on the 4 most popular social media sites/apps. We will be placing all these on the 

Film & Internet Safety page on the school website. 

With thanks to the website www.internetmatters.org 

http://www.internetmatters.org






SCHOOL DATES FOR 2017—2018 ACADEMIC YEAR 

Description Date Time 

KS2 Choir to Primary Music Festival - Aldershot Mon 11 June 16:15-20:30 

Yr 2 to The Lookout Discovery Centre Tue 12 June  

Yr 4 to Wisley Wed 13 June  

New Parents’ meeting Wed 13 June 10:00 

Yr 4-6 Choir to Singing Picnic in Woking Park Fri 15 June 10:30-13:30 

PTA Golf Day Fri 15 June  

Yr 6 Residential to Gaveston Hall 18 - 22 June  

Oak Class Forest School Mon 18 June  

Chestnut Class Forest School Tue 19 June  

Elm Class Forest School Wed 20 June  

Maple Class Forest School Thu 21 June  

Yr 1 to Chessington Thu 21 June  

Juniper Class Forest School Fri 22 June  

PTA Masked Ball at Brooklands Fri 22 June  

Elm class to Henley Fort Mon 25 June  

Yr 6 Leavers’ Service at Guildford Cathedral Mon 25 June 12:30 

Juniper class to Henley Fort Tue 26 June  

Maple class to Henley Fort Wed 27 June  

Yr 5 Away Day to Fullbrook Fri 29 June  

Yr 5 Bikeability Course Mon 2 - Wed 4 July  

Secondary School Induction Days Tue 3 and/or Wed 4 July  

New Reception Induction sessions Wed 4 July  

Yr 2 Pedals Course Fri 6 July  

Yr 4 Brass Concert Sat 7 July  

FS & KS1 Sports Day Tue 10 July am 

KS2 Sports Day Thu 12 July  

Pyrford & Wisley Flower Show Sat 14 July  

KS2 After School Choir to ‘No Sound Ever Dies’ Sat 14 July  

Yr 6 Leavers’ Disco Tue 17 July 18:30-20:00 

Yr 6 Production - performance to parents Wed 18 July 13:50 

Leavers’ Service at CoGS Fri 20 July 09:30 

Last Day of Summer Term Fri 20 July finish at 13:30 

INSET DAY Mon 23 July  

2018/19 Term Dates & INSETs 

INSET DAY Tue 4 September First day of Spring term Mon 7 January 

INSET DAY Wed 5 September Spring Half Term 18 - 22 February 

First day of Autumn term Thu 6 September Last day of Spring term Fri 5 April 

Autumn Half term 22 - 26 October Easter Holidays 8 - 22 April 

Last day of Autumn term Wed 19 December First Day of Summer term Tue 23 April 

Christmas Holidays 20 December - 2 January Summer Half term 27 - 31 May 

INSET DAY Thu 3 January INSET DAY Mon 3 June 

INSET DAY Fri 4 January Last day of Summer term Wed 24 July 



Trial Registration Form 

Name 

  

  

Age/ DOB 

  

  

Contacts x 2 

Email - 

Numbers  - 

Address 

  

  

  

Favoured Positions 

Please confirm which days you will be attending (ideally it will be all 4 dates) 

Club Team and Division they play in 



WASPS SWIMMING GALA 

Saturday 23rd June at 6:30pm 

Last year Pyrford School had a fantastic time at WASPS, swimming their hearts out and coming away with an 

amazing third place, with a trophy to boot.  And so, again, we are looking for enthusiastic and able 

swimmers to represent their school in this year’s competition. 

Year 6 swimmers (3 girls and 3 boys)    Year 5 swimmers  (3 girls and 3 boys) 

1 year 4 swimmer boy OR girl     1 year 3 swimmer boy OR girl  

If your child is interested in swimming and would be available on 23rd June, please complete the form below and 

email back to alisonwong74@gmail.com 

 Child’s Name  

Class  

Strongest Stroke (circle or highlight) Front crawl 

Back stroke 

Breaststroke 

Weakest Stroke (circle or highlight) Front crawl 

Back stroke 

Breaststroke 

Swimming times  if you have them for any strokes  

Swimming lessons? Yes / No 

Swimming Level:  

Club swimmer? Yes / No 

Club: 

Available on June 23rd Yes / No 

mailto:alisonwong74@gmail.com











